
Washington Blvd. 
Roadway Enhancements 

(Westover to East Falls Church) 

This enhancements project focuses on bicycle access and pedestrian safety along
the Washington Blvd. corridor between Sycamore Street (at East Falls Church)
and Westover. The proposed design concept was shared at a community Open
House in March and, following a public comment period, County staff are
working to update the plans. Join us on the 19th for an explanation of the
updated plans and to find out what is different from the proposal.

For more information, visit www.arlingtonva.us and search: 
“Washington Boulevard Enhancements” 

or contact David Goodman at dgoodman@arlingtonva.us or 703-228-3709.

Wednesday, April 19
5 – 7:30 p.m.  

(Presentation at 6 p.m.)
Reed School Gymnasium

1644 N. McKinley Road

Stop by to learn more about the updated plans and to find 
out how your ideas and insights influenced the design.

Open House #2

http://www.arlingtonva.us/
mailto:dgoodman@arlingtonva.us

